
 

 

 

Notice Date:  March 28, 2022 
To:   CareSource Providers 
From:   CareSource 
Subject:  Correct Coding Claims Update 
Effective Date: June 30, 2022 
 
 
Summary 
On June 30, 2022, CareSource, in accordance with Centers for Medicare & Medicaid Services (CMS) 
guidance, will begin denying claim lines when CPT codes that require a laterality or anatomical modifier 
based on the Medicare Physician Fee Schedule (MPFS) are not billed with the appropriate modifier.   
 
CMS has published guidance on this requirement in the Medicare Claims Processing Manual.  
 
Questions? 
For questions, please contact Provider Services at: 1-855-202-1058 (Monday through Friday, 7 a.m. to 
7 p.m.) 
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https://www.cms.gov/Regulations-and-Guidance/Guidance/Manuals/Downloads/clm104c23.pdf

